
 

 

 

 

Hopefully you have all received our first ECO Newsletter of this school year and have been 

reminded of what we do in school and what we have achieved. 
 

As with the Healthy Schools Questionnaire we would like to try and gain some idea of the 

activities of our school community relating to all things ECO and to see if we can be of any 

help to you or if you could help us. 

 

Do you feel that you are fully aware of the ECO activities that take place in school? 

 

Yes   Mostly  Some   No  
 

Is there anything that you would like to know more about that takes place in school? 

 

Yes   No  

If yes, please specify: 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Is there anything about our Reduce, Reuse and Recycle that you would like to know more 

about? 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

At a recent Big Think Time in school the majority of the children were unaware of what 

recycling was done at home and assumed that meant nothing.  We would like to gain some idea 

of what our parents do.  This is not to be critical but to see what the children are aware, or 

unaware, of on a daily basis with an ECO aspect. 

 

Do you recycle at home? 

 

Yes   No  

If no, do you have a reason why? 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

If yes, please indicate what recycling you do 

 

Paper/card/envelopes etc.    

Cans/bottles      

Compost      

 

Other       

 



 

 

Please specify other 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………. 
 

Do you make use of our recycling bins at school? 

 

Yes   No  

Which do you use? 

 

Big Blue Bin (for paper etc.)    

Milk Bottle tops     

Shoes       

 

Do you make use of our ‘Phil’ the Bag collections? 

 

Yes   No  

 

Is there anything that you would like us to provide at school? Please specify 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Is there anything that you would like us to find out that could help you at home? Please 

specify 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Are your children aware of energy use at home? 

 

Yes  A little   Not really   No  
 

November is energy month on the ECO calendar. We will be getting the children to help with 

switching off unnecessary equipment during Switch-Off Fortnight and taking this one step 

further to lower our energy use as much as possible on How Low Can You Go Day on 12th 

November.  We would really appreciate help on this at home to increase the children’s 

awareness. 
 

Will you use this opportunity to reduce energy use at home with your child? 

 

Yes   Where possible   No  

 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………. Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………. 

(optional) 


